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We are NOW hiring educators for the South Shore YMCA Early 
Learning Centers in North Quincy, Quincy and Hanover! 

    

 

The greatest source of energy for the YMCA is our staff, who contribute to the 
advancement of the YMCA mission by meeting the needs of the children & families in 
our communities.  

In addition to the SSYMCA’s supportive staff and excellent benefits, our new state-of –the- art 
facilities enable our Early Learning Centers to offer various enrichment opportunities to our 
young students such as aquatic safety programs at the Branch pools, innovative play spaces 
and more! Take advantage of your South Shore YMCA membership and enjoy all the benefits 
the South Shore YMCA has to offer! The South Shore YMCA- A great place to work and belong!  

 

 

 

 

EDUCATOR CAREER FAIR 
June 16th, 2018 10am – 12pm 

South Shore YMCA Early Learning Center-North Quincy 
One Heritage Drive 

North Quincy, MA 02171 
 

Please bring your resume, meet the Center Directors for on-the-spot interviews, 
tour the facility, and learn about the many benefits of being a Y employee!  

If you cannot attend the job fair please send resumes and/ or inquiries directly to: 

• Kristine Swan at kswan@ssymca.org and Gillian Bianculli, North Quincy Early Learning Center 
Director at gbianculli@ssymca.org .  

• Jamee Beaudry, Early Learning Center Director- Hanover jbeaudry@ssymca.org 
• Mary Spargo , State Street Early Learning Center Director-Quincy mspargo@ssymca.org 

 
Please indicate if you have a preference to which location you would like to apply or if you would like 
to be considered for any of the three South Shore YMCA Early Learning locations in North Quincy, 
Quincy, and Hanover. 

SOUTH SHORE YMCA | SSYMCA.ORG 

 

FULL TIME & PART TIME 
EEC CERTIFIED TEACHERS & ASSISTANT TEACHERS  
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